Fourth Grade       


  Brooks Global Elementary          

NEWS YOU CAN USE

2010-2011

November 1, 2010
email:  
mannm@gcsnc.com
rowem@gcsnc.com

phillij@gcsnc.com
School’s website:

www.gcsnc.com/brooks
Classroom  News
Global Tidbits
Learn some German language:

Gibt es einen Aufzug? (Is there an elevator?)

Wo ist die Toilette? (Where is the restroom?)

Entschuldigung! (Excuse me! / Sorry!)
Canned Food Drive
Please help by sending in cans or other no perishable food items.  The student council is sponsoring a food drive from Nov. 1 – 19th.

(Bonus:  Tell at least 2 words or phrases that are clues to solve a math story problem with division and two for multiplication.)
Parent Meeting Coming Nov. 29
Our parent meeting in the cafeteria to discuss the mountain trip in the spring and the North Carolina projects will be November 29.  Please plan to attend.  The meeting will be brief and start promptly at 6 pm.  All children with an adult present will earn a homework coupon.
Spelling Words

There are some big changes coming with the spelling.  Please look for more information coming from Mr. Rowe.
AR Reading

The second grading period is well on the way.  Is your child keeping up with their AR points?  The halfway goal for second quarter must be met by Nov.15.  This goal is 22.5 for regular and 30 for AL.  
CONTENT FOR THE WEEK:
· MATH: timed tests, 
division, problem solving, multiplication retest Friday
· READING: “Grace and the Time Machine”, cause and effect, asking questions, context clues : London Eye Mystery 
· WRITING: writing structure
· LANGUAGE: story features
· SPELLING:  More information coming soon.  
· SOCIAL STUDIES:  Native Americans, Germany
· SCIENCE:  Electricity
Box Tops

Please continue to collect Box Tops, Campbell’s labels, Tyson rewards and MyCokeRewards.  Students are earning prizes for bringing in these items. 

Spelling Bee

Thank you to all of those that worked so hard to prepare for the classroom spelling bees.  The students did an amazing job.  Congratulations to the following fourth grade winners that will represent the fourth grade on December the 3rd in the school Spelling Bee:  Dharani Govindasamy, Cydney Graham, Tyler Jarman, Larry McMillan, Amari Poole, Lenasha Williams

Town Creek/Spencer Museum Trip
Information came home on Friday with permission slips and letters for chaperones. We must have all chaperone money by this Friday or we will open up your slot to the next parent on the list.  The cost for each child and each chaperone is $27.  
Kids Voting

Kids Voting has changed this year.  Kids will no longer vote at the polls with parents.  Kids will be voting here at school with an online version.  Please wear red, white and blue on Tuesday.
DATES TO NOTE:
Nov. 1 – Report Cards come home

Nov. 2 – Election Day (Kids vote online at school)

Nov. 2 – Get Energy Smart Assembly 1 – 1:50

Nov. 4 – Library Night fro Brooks at McGirt-Horton Library

Nov. 5 – Book Exchange

Nov. 9 – Page Playmaker program

Nov. 11 – Holiday

Nov. 12 – Book Exchange

Nov. 15 – Current Event Due

Nov. 15 – Progress Reports come home

Nov. 18 – Town Creek and Spencer Museum Trip

Nov. 18 – Chick-Fil_A night Friendly Center (5-8 pm)

Nov. 19 – Book Exchange

Nov. 19 – Make up Pictures

Nov. 19- Passport Passoff for Nov.

Nov. 12 – Picture retakes/makeup

Nov. 23 – Dec. 3 – Book Fair

Nov. 24, 25, 26 –Holidays

Nov. 29- parent Meeting for Mountain trip and NC Project

Dec. 3 - Book Exchange

Dec. 7 – PTA Meeting 6 pm

Dec. 10 – Book Exchange

Dec. 13 – Current Event due

Dec. 17 – Passport Passoff

Dec. 17 – Book Exchange
Dec. 20 – Jan. 3 – Winter Break
Don’t forget to look for the Bonus Point Question located in this newsletter.  Copy and answer it on notebook paper.  Return it by Friday of this week for 3 extra credit points.  Have your parent  to sign your paper .                

